
 
 
 
 

                                     MEMO 
 
 
TO:  LCOG Board of Directors 
FROM: Chris Bickley/Executive Director 
SUBJECT: July Board Meeting Cancellation 
DATE: July 16, 2010 
 
 
The July 22, 2010 LCOG Board meeting has been cancelled. 
The next regularly scheduled Board meeting will be Thursday, 
August 26, 2010.  
 
 
/cws 
 


